

December 2019

Where Your Child

Always Comes First

Thanksaiving ?? Happy

Here's What We've Been Up To

Hello all and happy **December**, Please accept MyTeachingStrategies App/site friend request where you will find information regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any information regarding your child's growth and development.

Thank you to all parents that participated with Parent/Teacher Conferences.

Toddler Town will be closed on December 24th, 25th and 31st.

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for info for all PARTIES

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make payments on 1st & 15th of every month

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Important News

Toddler Town will be CLOSED on December 24th & 25th and December 31st

You must sign in/out your child daily at the front counter.

It is a DCFS Mandate

Colgate Dental Van December

Lifetouch pictures December 5th & 6th

MORE STUFF!

Tuition payments due on 1st & 15th of every month

Update all contact phone numbers, emails and cell providers and please update cubbies

Please have all waivers and forms signed for COLGATE **DENTAL VAN**

www.toddlertownevanston.com



SHARKS (5 Year Olds)



Dear parents, we had a wonderful time learning about Turkeys, Native Americans, Pilgrims and Thanksgiving. The children had fun making native-American headbands, turkeys, singing songs about Native Americans etc. This is that time of the year again when we eagerly wait for family gatherings, presents and lots of food.... Hmmm can't wait. This month we will learn about winter animals, different Holidays and New Year. Children love to create their own art projects and we will continue doing that. We have started playing a new game with the children recently- which is: someone will give a clue describing something that begins with the letter we are learning and others will have to guess what it is. Children are having a blast playing this new game. Parents can try playing this game with their children at home to help develop children's thinking skill and problem solving skill.

BUTTERFLIES (4 Year Olds)

Welcome to December,

The year is almost coming to an end!!! Students had so much fun learning about Fall and now they will transition into weather and winter. The weather is dropping and students are beginning to wear winter clothes. It is the perfect season for students to jump into our clothing unit. Please make sure that your child has the appropriate clothing in their cubbies as the City of Chicago has a tendency of changing with its weather. Our classroom will do a Gingerbread House Workshop for the families on Friday December 20th. Please stay on the look out for a sign up sheet and Thanks from the Butterflies ©©©© Please see Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Jasmin or Mr. Robert if you have any questions. We can be contacted at 847-475-1467 EXT 14



www.toddlertownevanston.com



CHIPMUNKS (3 Year Olds)

Well Hello December!

Wow! Time flies when we are having fun! During the month of December, we will sure have fun with our Bread Study. By the end of this unit children will be able to answer these questions. Where do we get bread? How is bread made? Does all bread look alike? We will discuss the different types of bread across the world and conduct some experiments. We will also talk about the season of Winter and how our weather will start to change and the proper clothing items to wear to stay nice and warm. Like every week we will focus on a letter, color, shape, and number so don't hesitate and ask your children what they are learning in school! Just a reminder that we will be closed on Christmas Eve, Christmas Day, and New Years Eve and New years Day!



BUMBLEBEES (2 Year Olds)



Welcome to December 2019, the 12th month in the year, WOW! TIS THE SEASON TO BE JOLLY! Before we discuss December, lets flashback on November; children had lots of fun learning about fruits, veggies, eating healthy, being thankful, Harvest and Day and Night. Children were able to dig into a pumpkin, taste different kinds of fruits and make their own veggie and fruit salad. Thanks to all the parents who cooperated and made it happen! Along with that, we did lots of graphing and sorting, in which children loved, therefore, we will continue with graphing and sorting. For the month of December, we will be discussing the following; Winter, Winter Fun, Holiday fun and Winter clothes. Children will be discussing all the fun things we can experience during the month of December and during the winter Season, since the first day of winter is December 22, 2019.

www.toddlertownevanston.com



Where Your Child Always Comes First

Toddler Town will be closed on Tuesday December 24th, Wednesday December 25th and Tuesday December 31st.

Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois.

Colgate Van will be here on December 4th

<u>Lifetouch Photos will be here December 5th & 6th</u>











